
 

 

 

 

Friday 18th October 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you will have seen from yesterday’s letter Wednesday 4th December is an 

additional INSET day.  We do recognise that this does present a childcare problem 

to parents and have been working hard today to try and find a solution. 

 

We have arranged staffing so that KoolKidz can run from 8.45am - 3.20pm.  We will 

be limited to 40 places and unfortunately cannot provide lunch so you will need to 

provide a packed lunch. 

 

The cost of this is £15 per child. 

 

If this should be over-subscribed children who already have an existing booking at 

KoolKidz on the 4th December will be given priority.   

 

If you would like a place for your child please either ring the office or return the slip 

below.  Please note that there is no facility to leave voicemails at the moment. 

 

To clarify it is only the 4th December that is an additional INSET.  Below shows you our 

INSETs for this year. 

 

1. Tuesday 3rd September 2019 (as advertised on our term dates) 

2. Friday 4th October 2019 (changed from Feb 14th) 

3. Monday 4th November 2019(as advertised on our term dates) 

4. Wednesday 4th December 2019 (additional) 

5. Monday 20th July 2020 (as advertised on our term dates) 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Linda Barbuti 

Head of School 

 

 

Child’s name: ________________________________ Class ________________________ 

 

I require a place at KoolKidz on Wednesday 4th December 2019 from 8.45am - 

3.20pm. 

 

Signed: ______________________________________________ 

 

 


